
Please pray for. . .Please pray for. . .
Mission Workers
Dr. Rochelle Holm 
and Tyler Holm 
and the people of Malawi 

pcusa.org/holm-tyler-and-rochelle 
rochelle.holm@pcusa.org 
tyler.holm@pcusa.org

University of Livingstonia 
Faculty of Theology 
Church of Central Africa Presbyterian  
P.O. Box 112 
Mzuzu, Malawi



Tyler and Rochelle Holm 
Serving Christ together in Malawi   

Rochelle Holm manages the University of Mzuzu’s WatSan Centres, which are committed to 
increasing the availability of clean water and sanitation in northern Malawi and beyond.  The 
centers are supported by the Church of Central Africa Presbyterian’s Livingstonia Synod, which 
is a primary provider of clean water in northern Malawi. Tyler teaches theology to future 
pastors at the University of Livingstonia, one of the synod’s institutions. Tyler and Rochelle 
emphasize that Rochelle’s expertise in water and sanitation and Tyler’s skills in teaching 
theology are built on an unwavering passion to follow Christ’s call. 

Give: presbyterianmission.org/donate/E074868

Give by check: �Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)  
PO Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700

Learn more about supporting Presbyterian mission workers,  
Call 800-728-7228, x5611.

Learn more about Presbyterian World Mission at pcusa.org/worldmission

Birthdays
Tyler-July 21
Rochelle-April 4 
Mphatso-November 15

Anniversary
October 7 

Accounts
E074868-individuals
D507572-congregations

Personal Information 

“We know that all things work together for good for those who love 
God, who are called according to his purpose.” Romans 8:28


